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Neville Osborne

From: Tony Walsh <walshanthony@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 14 November 2015 10:33 AM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Objection to Collector Windfarm

Attachments: Collector Wind Farm submission.pdf

Mr Osborne 

 

I wish to reaffirm my objections to the proposed Collector Wind Farm. Nothing has changed since 2012, and the 

situation with funding is worse – as you are no doubt aware from your consultation with Ratch – Council is stating 

they must control the community funding, while claiming the funds will only be used to benefit Collector. 

 

Thank you for considering my objections, and I hope the application is rejected 

 

Regards 

 

Tony 


